
The Hong Kong Housing Society (HKHS) is now inviting eligible companies, entities, 

societies and/or organizations (including non-governmental organizations) to express 

interest to operate the skilled care services, including the operation of a self-financing 

residential care home for the elderly, and the provisions of emergency support services 

and meal services to the residents of the senior citizen residential units in the Mixed 

Housing Development at Pak Wo Road, Fanling. 

 

The Expression of Interest documents (including the submission requirements) (English 

version only) can be obtained from HKHS from 13 November to 8 December 2023. 

Interested companies, entities, societies and/or organizations can make the request for 

documents via email (pwr.admin@hkhs.com) or by fax (2882 2001) to HKHS. 

 

Eligible company, entity, society and/or organization (including non-governmental 

organization) and/or its associated companies (within the meaning of the Companies 

Ordinance (Cap.622) 1)  should have experience in operating and be currently operating one 

or more residential care home(s) for the elderly /nursing home(s). 

  

 
Remarks:  
1  Under Section 2(1) of the Companies Ordinance (Cap.622), “associated company” (有聯繫公

司), in relation to a body corporate, means  

(a) a subsidiary of the body corporate;  
(b) a holding company of the body corporate; or  

(c) a subsidiary of such a holding company. 
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